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01/08/2024
We have been officially awarded the 2023 VFC grant, and I have started purchasing the equipment for it. We will soon be submitting the items for reimbursement.
E-732 is back in service, the final bill was $4,183.89.
The MJHMP draft has been submitted. 
We ended 2023 with 370 calls for service.


As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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